

Dyffryn Ardudwy & Talybont Village Hall Committee

Meeting April 15<sup>th</sup> @ 2.30

Present: Derek, Ben, Mick, Jane, Trish, Denise

Apologies:

Minutes from previous meeting approved

Note to make sure Mike and Nedw get invites to meetings as they are not on the facebook page

£30 profit from beebombs towards daffodil bulbs

£15 donations from Ben, Jane, and Janes mum

Opening of village hall – should be May 17<sup>th</sup> unless brought forward. Groups eager to get in. Trish has done all necessary risk assessments. Users agreements for all groups to sign are ready – covid leaders suggested as fire marshall too.

Plans for election – can use committee area if raining – one way system will be in operation

Opening/closing of gate :- What do we do if Jonathan still refuses to open/close gate? Mick would speak to him. Committee would continue to take it in turns. Denise opening until end of month, Mick closing. For election would leave open night before and on the day/evening

Welsh water had been and done water purity tests

Ben/Derek to liase putting in outside tap – Mick to provide some pipe

Toilet dryer – best to move and repair it if can – buy new one if cant. New radiator needed in gents – Derek would do it – agreed by all

Date of next meeting to be arranged